
July 17,2017 

Rockley Family Foundation 

PO Box 260818 
Lakewood, CO 80226-0818 

Dear Friends: 

~University of Nebraska 
I FOUNDATION 

Thank you for your thoughtful gift to the Friends of UNO School of Music Fund at the University of Nebraska 
Foundation. Your official receipt is provided below. 

Each campus at the University of Nebraska serves as an anchor in its community- fostering creativity, driving 

research and discovery, and propelling innovation. But the university also depends on the communities it serves for 

support and investment. Your gift is a recognition of this essential, cooperative relationship and an investment in 

the future of our state. 

Thank you for your support. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Nadia McDonald Devitt 

at 402-458-1127 or nadia.mcdonald@nufoundation.org. 

Sincerely, 

Brian F. Hastings 
President and CEO 

Kearney 
214 W 39th Street, P.O. Box 2678 

Kearney, NE 68848 
308-698-5270 

Li ncoln 
1010 Lincoln Mall, Suite 300 

Lincoln , NE 68508 
402-458-1100 

800-43 2-3 216 I info@nufoundation.org 

Omaha 
2285 South 67th Street, Suite 200 

Omaha, NE 68106 
402-502-0300 

(j!!i$J University of N ebraska 
I FOUNDATION 

Under IRS guidelines, the estimated value of benefits you have received, if any, in consideration for your gift is not 
substantial and wiU not affect the deductibility of your gift as a charitable contribution. 

Tax exempt corporation 
IRS No. 47 0379839 

Fund Name 

7/5/2017 612966 

Amount 
$1,000.00 

FundiD 
01139050 Friends of UNO School of Music Fund 

ROCKLEY FAMILY FOUNDATION 
PO BOX 260818 
LAKEWOOD CO 80226~0818 


